
De La Salle School

What to do if you have a 
safeguarding concern.



If you are worried that a
child is at risk from

imminent harm please call
the police.

Emergencies: 999
Non-emergency: 111



If you want to tell school of any
safeguarding concerns.

E-mail: 
safeguarding@delasalleschool.org.uk

or
use the Sharp reporting website

https://delasalle.thesharpsystem.com

https://delasalle.thesharpsystem.com/


If your child is struggling with their 
mental health the NHS have provided 

a counselling service to us called 
Kooth.

You access this via:

www.kooth.com



There are many other sources of support 
signposted in this section but if you want 
to contact the school’s core safeguarding 

team their e-mails are below.
Mr. Ross:

rossp@delasalleschool.org.uk
Mrs De’Ath: 

deatha@delasalleschool.org.uk

mailto:rossp@delasalleschool.org.uk
mailto:deatha@delasalleschool.org.uk

